
Dean H.M.Mackay 
Dean I.A.Mackay 
Dean Thornton.

October 10th,1925.

/
Dr. 0. F. HartIn,
Dean, Faculty of Medicine, 
McGill University.

My dear Dean Martin:-
I am enclosing you herewith copy of a letter received by the Principal from Mr. Frank Shaughnessy.
Before he left for the West the Principal asked mo to toll you that he thorough­

ly approved of the proposal of the football coach 
and would be very glad if you could find it 
possible to make the arrangement suggested.

Of course, Dr. Bazin is already doing a groat deal and he may think that nothing 
more is necessary. The Principal feels that the 
suggestion implies real good faith on the part of 
the members of the football squad and would like 
to help them as much as possible.

t

Yours faithfully.
/

Wilfrid Bovey. -


